
Parks and Recreation Board Report 
3/4/19 

 
Parks and Recreation has stayed quite busy in planning the event formerly known as Lightup 
Audubon, which will now be known as The Dogwood Festival. The Dogwood Festival will be 
held on Saturday, April 27. We have secured a 4 band line up along with food trucks for the event. 
 
We are now starting our marketing push for the event. Flyers are to be sent out next week and a 
facebook event is being created to help spread the word digitally. Volunteer sign-up opportunities will 
be posted online as well 
 
The P&R board has initial designs for the new shirts/merch for AP. We are going to do a pre-order list so 
we know what colors to order and how many to order.  
 
Finally, the board is working closely with the Mayor’s office to explore installation of some 
permanent recreational activity accessories in parks throughout the neighborhood. More to 
come there shortly. 
 
The next board meeting is on Monday, April 1 at 7pm. All are welcome to attend. 


